
This is to inform you that construction activities for the SH-33
Intersection Improvement Project and the SH-33 Repaving Project
are scheduled at the beginning of 2022. In order to help the public
understand detours and the construction schedule, we are having an
open house public meeting. Meeting information is provided below.

UPCOMING PUBLIC MEETING

Construction Coming Soon!

There will be no formal presentation, and attendees will take a self-
guided tour of the meeting. We hope to see you there!

Location:
Cushing High School
Fieldhouse Cafeteria
1700 E Walnut Street
Cushing, OK 74023

Date and Time:
December 15, 2021
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM



SH-33 INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
and

SH-33 REPAVING PROJECT

PUBLIC MEETING

For more information, scan the QR code below, 
or use the following link: 

http://www.odot.org/publicmeetings

For additional questions about the meeting, please 
contact Kim Johnson at (512) 567-9270 or 
kjohnson@blantonassociates.com.

For questions on the project, please contact Anjie King 
at (405) 522-7610 or aking@odot.org.

Blanton & Associates, Inc.
c/o Kim Johnson
5 Lakeway Centre Court,
Suite 200
Austin, TX 78734
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